
Congratulations to
Santa Claus, The Tooth Fairy and The Easter Bunny

who have merged to form 

UNIVERSAL
SEASONAL
PRESENTS

Campbell Tickell congratulate three iconic
organisations on their forthcoming merger. The

undoubted benefits will be increased
efficiency and a flexible service that can

deliver rewards at any time of year.

Season’s Greetings and a Happy New Year 
from everyone at Campbell Tickell

We are delighted to have facilitated this
unique and significant merger!


